

Snape Wood Primary and Nursery School Aspen Road, Bulwell, Nottingham, NG6 7DS Telephone: 0115 9159146 Email: admin@snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk www.snapewood.nottingham.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Shewley Choudhury Chair of Governors: Cheryl Cotterill

Twitter: @snapewoodpri

23rd February 2022



Dear Parents and Carers,

Our Reading for Pleasure Club will be starting next week. The club will run each day on Monday to Thursday before school with the first session taking place on Monday 28th February. The club will run from 08:30 so children will need to come in via the main reception. The club is open to all children from Nursery all the way to Year 6 and will take place in the Gym. Children will have the opportunity to read for pleasure and hear a range of stories. If your child is interested in attending the club, please fill in the slip below and return it to the school office.

Best-wishes

Mr Wright

Please tick below and return to the school office.

My child, ______, is interested in attending the Reading for Pleasure Club.

Before school on (Please tick)

Monday Reception & Nursery

Tuesday Y1 & Y2

7 Wednesday Y3 & Y4

Thursday Y5 & Y6

Parent Signature: ______ Class:









